

Hi Family! 🕾

It's me—writing you from guide dog college!

I hope you're all staying cool this summer, because I sure am! Guess what? I sniffed out the right answer—my instructor took me to Ventura for some cooler weather! $\textcircled{2}^{\otimes}$

Working by the beach was so different—there were so many salty sea smells and lots of other dogs out for walkies. The But I stayed focused (okay...mostly!) and really got to show off all the things I've been learning. It was like a pop quiz with sand between my toes!

Back at school, we've been having so many pool parties in the kennels! \bigcirc The kennel techs even make us frozen pupsicles—yum! \bigcirc \bigcirc Life is pretty sweet when you're working hard and getting treats.

Sending tail wags and sandy kisses,

Your good pup-in-training 🕾



Whelan



